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The Miss Clark County 4-H Fair Queen Pageant is now accepting applications. Any Clark
County young woman ages 16-20 is eligible to participate. She must be an active member of at
least one worthwhile organization in the community and must be sponsored by a Clark County
business and/or organization. 

      

  

 To make the pageant a fun, but also an educational experience, the participants will attend
workshops that will help them prepare for the pageant and learn skills that they will use in their
future. Workshop speakers provide instruction on interviewing, stage presentation, and personal
appearance among other attributes that will not only prepare them for the pageant, but will also
be helpful when competing in today’s job market. This year, the pageant will be June 25, at 7
p.m. at the Clarksville Little Theater.

  

 Applications may be obtained from the Clark County 4-H Corporation office located at 9608
Highway 62, Suite 1, Charlestown, IN 47111 phone 812-256-4561 or from the Miss Clark
County 4-H Fair Queen Pageant Facebook page www.facebook.com/MissClarkCountyQueenP
ageant .

  

 The application deadline is May 29.
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